Incoming AWR Kindergarten Parent Letter

AWR School <a wrschool@npsdnj.org>Reply-To: awrschool@npsdnj.org
To: awrschool@npsdnj.org

Thu, May 7, 2020 at 10:52 AM

Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming AWR Kindergarten Students,

Please see the important letter from Mrs. Hansen below.

2020-2021 AWR Incoming Kindergarten Parent Letter

New Providence School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact New Providence School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.